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“est. 1871” 

 

BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
 INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the 
Catholic Church by Baptism or 
Profession of Faith.  For more 
information, call Missy Lowrey 
314-630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

 

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

NEXT WEEKEND...JOIN US! 

 
 
 
 

May you find Christ here . . . May you bring Christ to the world  
 

 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 November 14, 2021 
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403 N. Main St. O’Fallon, 
MO 63366 
www.assumptionbvm.org 
 
  

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 

 
 

Pastor 

242 Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

 

Senior Associate Pastor 

226 Msgr. William Mc Cumber 
wmccumber@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 

Rev. Patrick Russell 
 
 

Deacons 
Dcn. Fred Volansky 
Dcn. Bill Walbridge (Retired) 
Dcn. Richard Tadlock 
   deaconrichard@charter.net 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
mvogt.abvm@gmail.com  
 
 

Director of Stewardship &   
Liturgy 
247 Jeannette Hamann 
abvmjeannette@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Peggy Brewer 
Bulletin Announcements: 
peggy.assumption@yahoo.com 
(by Tuesdays at 9:00am) 
 

 

Bookkeeper 
234 Mary Knapp 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Anne Marie Quan  
636.240.1020  
 

 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator 
235  Angie Gloriod 
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243 Becky Whitaker 
becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
parker.assumptionmusic@gmail.com 
 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynn.assumption@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sunday Pre School 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 

 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721 
@gmail.com 

 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Welcome 
Hello, 
Tonight someone told me their child asked them what was in the lit-

tle triangle thing under our altar in the church.  She wasn’t sure, but 

she guessed it was a relic, and she was right, actually nine of them.  In 

the Roman Missal, which is the universal instruction in the Catholic Church for 

the celebration of Mass, it states, “The practice of the deposition of relics of 

Saints, even those not Martyrs, under the altar to be dedicated is fittingly retained.  

Care should be taken, however, to ensure the authenticity of such relics.” (General 

Instruction of the Roman Missal, # 302)   
 

This practice started in the very early church when early Christians celebrated me-

morial Masses in the catacombs, on the top of the tombs of the saints.  I know 

when I visited Rome and toured some catacombs just a few miles outside of town 

you could see the places where this was done.  This practice was continued when 

churches were built and Masses could be celebrated publicly by transferring some 

relics to the newly constructed altars. Actually, this practice can be traced back to 

Scripture where it says in Revelations 6:9, “When he broke open the firth seal, I 

saw underneath the altar the souls of those who had been slaughtered because of 

the witness they bore to the word of God.”  Thus, while the sacrifice of Christ is 

made present on the altar during Mass, we also see under the altar the example of 

those who followed His example and were raised to heaven through His sacrifice. 
 

Some churches actually have the remains of some very well-known saints visible 

through glass.  I know St. Vincent de Paul and Catherine LaBoure are both in 

chapels fairly close to each other in Paris, France, and St. Bernadette can be found 

in Nevers, France.  Closer to home we have St. Rose Philippine Duchesne here in 

St. Charles.  Her remains are at the Academy of the Sacred Heart and had been 

transferred from their original resting place in the ground to a shrine in the 19th 

century.  After she was beatified her remains were transferred again, and while her 

relics can’t be seen, she was placed under an altar there. 
 

We have relics of numerous saints under our altar that the child noticed in our 

church.  Actually there are relics from St. Clement of Rome, St. Ireaneus,  

St. Liberatus, St. Monica, St. Francis of Assisi, St. Clare of Assisi, St. Vincent de 

Paul,   St. Louis IX, and St. Rose Philippine Duchesne (only a small relic as  

opposed to what is at the Academy of the Sacred Heart).  Three of these relics,  

the early    martyrs St. Clement of Rome, St Ireaneus, and St. Liberatus, are  

encased in an altar stone.  There are also documents with the individual relics  

declaring their authenticity and one on the altar stone for the three included there.  

If you want, you can listen to Fr. Patrick describes these relics (besides the ones in 

the altar stone) in the following videos he made for our school kids when every-

one was remote learning 18 months ago.   

Part 1:  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TfCgRwPiHwcFQXkIDi70q8bigsFbVP4b/view?usp=sharing 
Part 2:  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WtAyZ_aucvBK94HU944s-ekHe-VRqPBv/view?usp=sharing 
 

Peace , Fr. Nick 
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Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 

truth in love, 

we should 

grow in every 

way into 

Him…from 

whom the 

whole body, 

held and 

joined      

together by 

every        

supporting      

ligament 

brings about 

the body’s 

growth and 

builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   

4:15-16 

Assumption  
Adoration Chapel 

 

Adoration is available 24/7 in the 
old church by using the code at the 

north transit entrance. 
EXPOSITION on Tuesday begins 

after the 8:00 am Mass and through 
Rosary at 6:15 pm, followed         

by Perpetual Help Devotions and 
Benediction to close.  

Please sign up at  
assumptionbvm.weadorehim.com. 

 

‘Mass Confusion’ A Pastoral Workshop on the Catholic Mass 
To be given by Msgr. McCumber 

 
 

 Beginning Thursday, November 11th, and then two following sessions given on Thursday, No-

vember 18, Not November 25
th

 Thanksgiving Day, and concluding on Thursday, December 2nd, 

we will meet in Hall A of the Parish Center to explore the wonders of the Catholic Mass. These 

workshops will run 7:00 -8:30pm. 

 So, if you’re confused about the meaning of the Mass, or find the Mass boring, or just want to 

learn something you were unaware of before, make plans to join Msgr. McCumber as he takes us 

through a pastoral overview of the meaning of the Catholic Mass. To reserve your place at this 

workshop please call the parish office during normal business hours at (636) 240-3721 and leave 

your name and the total number attending with you. Seating will be limited and there is No Charge 

for this Workshop on the Catholic Mass given by Msgr. McCumber.  

50+ Club’s  
Annual Christmas Dinner  
Monday, December 6th 

 

This year the cost will be $10 a person 
(for members). Besides great food we 
will be entertained by Ed, a magician and 
musician who will keep us in the holiday 
spirit. Since it will be catered, we will 
need a count of those attending as soon as 
possible.  Please bring a dessert or fruit 
salad. If you are planning on attending. 
For more info, please call Bob or Liz 
Allmeyer at 636-240-8638.  Make checks 
payable to Assumption 50 +  and mail to:  
(Treasurer) Linda Lambing  
   153 Aspencade Circle  
   St Peters Mo 63376  
OR put payment in envelope marked 
50+club and drop off at parish office.   
  We hope to see you there! 

Men of Assumption Parish 

 

Men, We have all seen or heard this quote from the Book of Revelation, “So, because you are lukewarm, and neither 

cold nor hot, I will spew you out of my mouth.”  Yikes!  Renowned speaker and evangelist, Paul George, will help us 

stoke the flames in our hearts for authentic discipleship that sets the world on fire.  Christ proclaimed, “I came to cast 

fire upon the earth; and would that it were already kindled!”  This week another identity is revealed… a call to disciple-

ship.  Knowing who you are changes everything. 

Come Join us for… “That Man is You!”   This Saturday, Nov 20th, in the lower hall of the Knights of Columbus build-

ing. Our start time is 7:15am with Breakfast and after a short video and table discussion.  Contact Deacon Richard at 

DeaconRichard@charter.net or by cell at 314-397-2433 for more information. 
  

November 20 – Week 10 - The Battle Against Lukewarm Christianity  

 Speaker: Paul George 

 Following Jesus Even When Difficult 

 The Way, the Truth and the Life 

 The Deepest Kind Of Poverty 

 How To Be an On-Fire Disciple 

 The Healing Power of Jesus 

 The Path to Happiness 



November 14, 2021 St. Francis . . . Pillar of Prayer 

 

“For thus says 
the Lord: When 

you call Me, 
and come and 
pray to Me, I 
will listen to 

you.  When you 
look for Me, 
you will find 

Me.  Yes, when 
you seek Me 
with all your 

heart, I will let 
you find Me…”  

 

Jeremiah 
29:10-13 

 
Mass Times/Intentions 
 
 
 
Readings 
 
 
 
Reconciliation 

6:30am  Laverne Schneider 
8:00am  John Rothermich 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Mc1:10-15,41,43,54-
57,62-63 
Gospel: Lk 18: 35-43___________                          
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

MONDAY 11.15.21 

6:30am Bob Kaufman 
8:00am John Tucker 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Mc 6:18-31 

Gospel: Lk 19:1-10____________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

6:30am Community Benefactors & 
Prayer Enrollments 
8:00am Ruth Ell 
____________________________ 
1st Reading: 2 Mc 7:10-31 
Gospel:  Lk 19: 11-28__________ 
7:30 -7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 11.17.21 TUESDAY 11.16.21 

Our Annual Stewardship Renewal 2021! 
 

The month of November we kick off our parish Stewardship Renewal.  
Over the next few weeks, please pray about your role in our parish. Satur-
day, November 13th we are hosting a “Spiritual Gifts Assessment” that 
help us best know how to use our God Given Gifts lead by Jane Guenther, 
Director of the Catholic Renewal Center at the Archdiocese of St. Louis. 
Three Sundays from now, we will have a Ministry Festival – “Taste & 
See” and each parish family is asked to make commitments of time, talent 
and treasure. (Commitment Cards will be available the weekend of 
November 20 & 21, 2021!) 
 

How Can I fill my Stewardship Commitment Card? 
After walking through our Ministry Festival and reading through our new 
Ministry & Membership Directory… please pray through these areas and 
consider making commitments:  
In the category of Time, you can make commitments to spend more time 
with God in prayer. Prayer is the most important part of being a good 
steward, because when our relationship with God is strong, we are much 
better able to use our gifts and resources to help our parish and The 
Church.  
 

In the category of Talent, you can either re-commit yourself to your 
current ministry/s, or sign up for new ones. Our goal is for each of us will use our gifts and skills in 
service for others. 

  

In the category of Treasure, we are asking everyone to commit to giving a specific percentage of their 
income to the offertory each week or month for the next year. We are asking everyone to commit to 
giving half of their tithe— 5% of income—to the parish. If this is something new to you, pray with 
your family about what you can do.  

 

St. Theresa of Avila says: “Christ has no body now but yours. No hands, no feet on earth but yours. Yours 
are the eyes through which he looks compassion on this world. Yours are the feet with which he walks to do 
good. Yours are the hands through which he blesses all the world. Yours are the hands, yours are the feet, 
yours are the eyes, you are his body. Christ has no body now on earth but yours.” 
 

Maybe our own reflection from St. Theresa’s message is telling us that we are called to be ministers of the 
Lord’s love and mercy. We are called to recognize how the Lord is blessing us. We are called to live out 
those gifts and not let them lay dormant yet be alive and active and that our prayer must also be alive and 
active! Recognizing that our Lord gives us every moment, every breath… and we are to live those for Him.  
 

It is so important right now more than ever for us to be disciples of Jesus Christ – to be on fire here at  
Assumption parish. How could we not continue to build up our own family here and then set our community 
of O’Fallon on fire, our Archdiocese, our state, our nation! It begins with a single yes to our Lord. Jesus is 
calling us to be His disciples. He is calling us to be His stewards of His many graces and blessings.  
 

“Christ has no body now but yours. No hands, no feet on earth but yours. Yours are the eyes through which 
he looks compassion on this world. Yours are the feet with which he walks to do good. Yours are the hands 
through which he blesses all the world. Yours are the hands, yours are the feet, yours are the eyes, you are 
his body. Christ has no body now on earth but yours.” 
 

Praying together through this Renewal process… this is truly a time for Renewal - for you and your family, 
and for our parish. Please pray with your family and ask God to guide you, and then either drop your commit-
ment card in the baskets provided at the Ministry Festival; bring them to Mass on the weekend of November 
27/28; or mail them to the parish office.  

 

Thank you to all who serve in countless ways that help people find Christ here… and bring Christ to 
the world! Week at a Glance 
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Pray the Rosary Before  
Weekend Masses:  

 

Please join us in Church 30 minutes 
before each weekend Mass for the  
Rosary. We gather and pray before 

the Holy Family Statue.   

8am Sr. Dory Oberman  CPPS 
5:00pm People of the Parish 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Mc 6:1-13 
Gospel: Lk 20:27-40 
_________________________ 

4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

6:30am Sr. Dory Obermann CPPS 
8:00am Agnes Benne 
 
 

__________________________ 
1st Reading: Mc 2:15-29 
Gospel: Lk 19:41-44 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

THURSDAY  11.18.21 

6:30am  Elfrida D’Souza 
8:00am  Mary Jane Hibbeler 
 
 

___________________________ 
1st Reading: Mc 4:36-37,52-59 
Gospel: Lk 19:45-48 
____________________________  
7:30-7:50 am Church 
Or by appointment 

FRIDAY  11.19.21 SATURDAY  11.20.21 

8:00am James & Catherine Hunn 
10:00am Harry Benhardt 
12:00pm Madonna Mrzlack 
5:30pm  Bill Murphy 
____________________________ 

1st Reading: Dn 7:13-14 
2nd Reading: Rv 1:5-8 
Gospel:  Jn 18:33b-37_________                  
By appointment 

SUNDAY  11.21.21 

 

PRAYER:  
A heart to 

heart with God 
"Our strength 

comes  
from the  

Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

 

 
Please pray for the  

repose of the soul of: 
 
 

 

Paul James (Jim) Gloriod 

Husband Margee Gloriod 
 

Mary Rose Peters 

Mother of Paul and Mark Peters 
 

William Klinghammer 

Husband of Joan Klinghammer 
 

John Allard 

Brother of Margo Kreycik 

All are Welcome, Every TUESDAY!    
Please come and pray for peace and special intentions.  

The Rosary, Perpetual Help  Devotions and Benediction: 

Tuesdays at 6:15pm in the Chapel.   

PRAY, PRAY, PRAY 
 

This year is the 40th Anniversary of Our Lady, the Blessed Virgin Mary, appearing in Medjugorje.  Our 
Blessed Mother is still giving the visionaries messages every month.  In every message she says, “Pray, 
Pray, Pray”.  We can do this.  Every Tuesday evening, beginning at 6:15pm, Rosary, Perpetual Help  
Devotions, and Benediction with  Fr. Nick or Deacon Richard are held in the Chapel along with Exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament.  Think about our world situation and then please come to “Pray, Pray, Pray”. 

What happens when the RCIA group are dismissed after the homily? So... we have heard  the Lit-

urgy of the Word and now we will examine how the readings impact us. This is called “breaking 

open the word”. What happens in this discussion? Small groups gather and discuss their first im-

pressions.   HOW DOES THE TEXT INFLUENCE YOU ? 

·         What word or phrase grabbed you 

·         What feelings did you notice? 

·         What questions do you have? 

·         What were you delighted at? 

·         What were you uncomfortable with? 
  

Following this discussion, there is a topic we discuss. Last Sunday we talked about Jesus True 

God True Man. 
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Hands on Science is essential in Assumption’s Curriculum.   
The term “science” encompasses a broad world of events such as 

weather, the solar system, animal and plant life and more. And while 

students will explore these niche aspects of science as they mature 

through the grade levels, it is at the elementary level that the job of the 

teacher is to introduce science and some of its categories to the stu-

dents. It is best done through visual, hands-on activities that allow 

students to observe and analyze a particular phenomenon, while at the 

same time getting some entertainment out of it. 

 

A s s u m p t i o n  u s e s  t h e  N G S S  ( N e x t  G e n e r a t i o n  S c i e n c e  S t a n d a r d s )  t o  g u i d e  

o u r  s c i e n c e  c u r r i c u l u m .  These new standards represent a significant shift in teaching 

and learning—a shift from memorizing facts to focusing on thinking, meaning making, and deep con-

ceptual understanding. Next Generation Science Standards and State Standards work together to pro-

vide students with engaging and enriched learning experiences. 
 

Here are some of the activities happening in Middle School Science: 

 
Dissection of Frogs in Grade 7 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Grade 8 created Bio-degradable Plastic in Science Class 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Thanks  for  reading about  Assumption School !  
Pat  Hens ley  

 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

From the  Principal’s  Pen 
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Happy November! It has been an incredible semester of fun, faith and communi-

ty with Life Teen and our new EDGE Middle School Youth Ministry. Our Life 

Teen retreat (held the last weekend of October) was an incredible time of authentic 

prayer and community, learning about how the Holy Spirit moves in our lives, and 

connecting our faith to beyond Sunday Mass. Thank you for your prayers! The 

young Church is alive and well and we can’t wait to see how the Lord puts the 

teens at His service.  
 

Here’s what’s going on this week: 

November 14 – Life Night: Just Keep Smiling (Dealing with Stress)   6:30 – 8:30 pm in Hall C 
All high school teens are invited to join us for the first night of a new series—

“Keep It Together (And Other Lies We Tell Ourselves)”. This series gets to the 

core of some of the most pressing issues facing teens today. Expect food, fun with your LT family, 

powerful prayer, and an honest look at stress in our lives. See you there!  
 

November 16 – LT Alpha Youth ~ 6:30 – 8:30 pm in LT HQ 
Fun, food, faith, and open discussion on the big questions of life continues each Tuesday from 6:30 – 

8:30 pm at LT HQ. Whether you’re solid in our Catholic beliefs and want to explore it more OR aren’t 

sure where you’re at with the Faith and have questions, Alpha is a safe place to talk about 

what matters.  
 

November 17 – EDGE: The Cause- The Holy Spirit  ~ 6:00 – 7:30 pm in Hall C 
All 7th and 8th graders are invited to the EDGE - our new middle school youth ministry 

program! In tandem with 7th and 8th grade PSR, EDGE seeks to foster community, joy, 

and getting to know Christ and the teachings of our faith in a powerful and dynamic way. 

On Wednesday, we continue our new series on New Fire – how the Holy Spirit moves 

and why the Holy Spirit is essential to our lives as Catholics. Middle schoolers, you can 

expect fun, games, real talk and the transformative power of our Catholic faith.  
 

Coming Soon: January 19 – 23: Generation Life Pro-Life Pilgrimage to 

Washington, D.C. Details and registration can be found on our  website and 

through our Instagram bio. 

Have a question?  Contact Becky Whitaker, Director of Youth Ministry  

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com   

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

FOR-
MATION 

Continuous 
conversion 

of mind 
and heart 
"Following 

Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

 

Connect with us on Social Media:  
Instagram: @assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 
Facebook: Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

150th Anniversary Gray 

Sweatshirts and T-shirts 

Sweatshirts $15 

T-Shirts $10 
 

Available in the Parish Office! 

Adult Sizes only 

FRONT         BACK 
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Society of St. Vincent De Paul needs your help this Christmas! 

       Neighbors In Need Christmas Day  
 

Our SVDP is again sponsoring a Christmas program for our neighbors in need and our homeless cli-

ents that will take place on December 11th. As we begin our planning, we have included information 

below for our big, yearly event.  All generous donations work in combination with the GIVING 

TREE, ADOPT A FAMILY and the CHRISTMAS PROGRAM. There are several ways that you can 

get involved to help those who greatly need our assistance this holiday season. 
 

GIVING TREE GIFTS  Our Giving Trees will be up till the end of November and filled with gift 

needs.   

 

STOCK THE HOUSE   Neighbors in Need shopping day - This will take place on December 11th.  

 
 

Our Neighbors In Need lack the necessities that we often take for granted.  When they pick up 

their items from the Adopt-A-Family or Giving Tree, they are invited to walk through the hall 

and choose a gift for themselves and/or one to give.  If we have enough donations, they are able 

to pick up other needed items. Below are some ideas of items to help our Neighbors in Need.  

 

STOCK THE HOUSE ITEMS - New items (unwrapped) such as:  family games, towels, blankets 
or comforters, tool sets, hardware mini kits, hand mixers,  crockpots,  pillows,  batteries, sheet sets, 
gift cards to purchase inexpensive prepaid phones for homeless. 
 

TWEEN GIFT ITEMS (Teen Items) - There is always a large need for: comfy sleep pants, ear 

buds, phone chargers, power banks, sports balls, lotion sets, earphones, Game Stop, Ulta or Target gift 

cards, teen games, jewelry and hair accessories. 

ADOPT A FAMILY OR SENIOR - If you feel that your family or organization would like to 
adopt a family - WE NEED YOU!!   Please see the form on the next (perforated) page.   
 

"TREAT TABLE" - This year we will be including a Treat Table for our Neighbors in Need.  Most 
do not have the ability or supplies to make holiday goodies, so if anyone would like to share some 
sweet treats with our NIN's this year, they would greatly appreciate it.  (Cookies, pies, fudge, candies, 
etc.) The program date is Saturday, Dec.11th.  If we could obtain the treats on Friday, Dec. 10th that 
would be great.  You can drop them at the Parish Center while we are setting up, or at the parish of-
fice, OR we could have someone pick up donations if you need assistance.  Thank you!! 

 
 

PLEASE KNOW…. We do offer ‘no contact’ PICK UP at your home, or you can drop items in the 

SVDP bin in Church.  Whatever you feel comfortable with ...We are happy to assist in any way!  
 

 

Questions or to schedule a donation pick up, please contact Tammy Young at 314-603-2395 

or styoung6@aol.com.  Thank you so much to all of our generous parishioners!!  

Christmas Program info, including links and Adopt-A- Family forms, are now on the parish website!  

 

HOSPITALITY: 
Christian  
Kindness  

"We are ALL  
hospitality 
ministers" 
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Weekly Offertory 
 

Actual Collections 
Budget Target 
Surplus / (Shortfall) 

     7/1/2021 - 10/31/2021 
 

$                617,090 

$      682,000 

$          (64,910) 

We are grateful to you for your presence,  

your participation, and your financial  

support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

October 31, 2021 
 

$             34,224 

$               33,500 

$                       724

“As each one 
has received 

a gift, use it to 
serve one 
another as 
good stew-

ards of God’s 
varied grace.”   

 
- 1 Peter  

4:10 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 
Original Loan                 $ 3,306,127 
Current balance owed              $ 1,290,760 
Monthly payment            $      20,923 
    

 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

The Assumption  
Legion of Mary would 
like to offer the picture of 
Our Lady of Guadalupe to 
visit your home. Spend a 
week with the image and let 
our Mother help her children 
at their time of need.   
For more information please 
contact Diane Donnelly  
(978) 223-8597 or 
at dianedon63@gmail.com  
or Kathy at (314) 308-7332 
mikebsr8518@gmail.com. 

 

NOW 

Soccer and Volleyball are finishing up their seasons.  
Congratulations to all the teams in both that moved on 
into Districts finals – win or lose!  A special shout out to 
the 8th graders who are finishing their final games for  
Assumption.  We hope you always look back with fond 
memories at the friendships that we made and good times 
that were had.  
 

Basketball will be starting soon! 
 

Our next Athletic Association meeting will 
be Tuesday November 16th at 7:00 pm.  All 
are invited to attend!  
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 

by Tuesday 9:00am 
 

WEBSITE 
www.assumptionbvm.org 

 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
636.272.3838 Fax 

Hours - Mon-Thu 8:00am–4:00pm 
                              Fri 8:00am-3:00pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

 
MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 

For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is  
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at  
314-578.0741. 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 

truth in love, 

we should 

grow in every 

way into 

Him…from 

whom the 

whole body, 

held and 

joined      

together by 

every        

supporting      

ligament 

brings about 

the body’s 

growth and 

builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   

4:15-16 

Doors open at 6:30pm 
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